
Year 3 Summer 1  2021 

In Maths, we have been learning how to add and subtract using a 

column method. We are also adding and subtracting fractions. We 

have worked hard on our times tables and have worked through 

x2,3,4,5,6,8,10. 

In English, we enjoyed reading about Rex to the rescue. We had to 

persuade people to keep their dogs on a lead. We then read Jim and 

the beanstalk. Our reading and writing has been linked to this. We 

are beginning to think about how to punctuate speech in our writing. 

In Science, we have investigated forces, creating fair tests to decide 

which magnet was the strongest.  We are looking forward to 

exploring the life cycle of an apple next half term.   

In DT, we have been looking at Mardi Gras masks.  We liked the 

colours and details involved.  After completing our own investigation 

we designed and made our own masks. 

In Music, we have been looking at rhythm, we can now read and 

write some of the different musical notations involved in a piece of 

music.  We learnt to use our bodies to help with percussion and 

tapped out the rhythms using our cups.    

Coming up in Summer 2 

 The Iron Man 

 Number, shape and symmetry, statistics, measures 

 Light and shadows 

 Road safety 

 How does an apple become a tree? 

 Where is the Mediterranean? 

 What can we learn from the Egyptians? 

 


